
Courtesy visit by WFP Namibia Acting Country Director 

(10 February 2025） 
2025/2/10 

On 10 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from Mr. Tiwonge 

Machiwenyika, Acting Country Director of WFP Namibia. 

Mr. Machiwenyika expressed gratitude to the Government of Japan for its sustained support of 

WFP activities in Namibia. He further briefed Ambassador Asazuma on the current status of the 

implementation of WFP’s project, supported by the Government of Japan, strengthening the 

Namibian Government's emergency response efforts for drought-affected populations and 

children at risk of malnutrition in Ohangwena and Kunene Regions.  

Ambassador Asazuma applauded WFP for their effort in providing much needed humanitarian 

assistance and reiterated the strategic intent of the Government of Japan to help build the 

resilience of communities affected by natural disasters in the long run. 
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